Announcement

Exemption of Visa Fee for Chinese and Taiwanese nationals

The Royal Thai Embassy in Copenhagen wishes to announce that holders of
Chinese passports and Chinese Taipei passports who apply for Tourist Visa at the Royal
Thai Embassies / Consulate-Generals worldwide, including those who apply for Visa on

Arrival at designated checkpoints of Thailand, will be exempted from tourist visa fee from

9 Apgust 2014 until 8 November 2014,




